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Town Clerk Report 
 

Registrations 

 
 
 
Vehicles: 315 Registered/$80,870.17 Revenue 

 
 
 

Boats: 1 Registered/$5.00 Revenue 

 

Dog Licenses: 17 Registered/$91.50 Revenue 

Vitals 

Births: 0        Deaths: 1     Marriages: 0 

REGULAR BUSINESS HOURS 

Monday-Friday 8:30 am to 4:30 pm 
Closed for lunch 12:00 pm to 12:45 pm 

Cindy Cole-Tax Collector   603-466-9443 
Christina Zornio-Town Clerk   603-466-9434 

Tax Collector News 

2nd Half Tax bills run between, 
October 1st-March 31st 

 
2nd Half Tax Bills will be mailed Soon! 

 
*These bills are due by December 1st 
*Due dates may vary for multiple reasons. 

Business days/When tax rates are set  
 

Special Election for State Representative  

Where there is a vacancy in the Coos 
County District 6 State Representative 
seat, the Town of Gorham will be having a 
Special Election held on January 23, 2024. 
The State Primary for this election will be 
held on December 5, 2023. There are 3 
candidates who will be running including, 
Michael Murphy and Don Lacasse who are 
both Republican and Edith Tucker who is a 
Democrat.    

Party Affiliation 

October 6th was the last day that 
Registered voters could change 
their party affiliation before the 

Presidential Primary and the 
State Representative  

Primary. 

2024 Presidential Primary Election 

Presidential Primary will be coming up in 
the beginning of 2024. The state has yet 

to proclaim an exact date. If you normally 
get an absentee ballot, please keep in 

mind that this election may be as early as             
January. 


